
Procurement Round Table 2025 Contracting Excellence Award 
in memory of Elmer B. Staats

“$5,000 Could be Yours”

— Award nominations due by March 28, 2025 —

The Procurement Round Table, in cooperation 
with the National Contract Management 
Association will award $5,000 at the 2025 
NCMA World Congress conference to a federal 
acquisition professional who has been 
determined to have contributed significantly 
to contracting excellence:
● Noteworthy contributions to contracting 

excellence such as extraordinary business 
leadership in the design, development or 
execution of an improved contracting 
process or procedure.  Such  contributions 
also include performance of any single task 
that merits special recognition because of 
its contribution to meeting contract cost, 
schedule or performance goals.

● Noteworthy contributions to 
implementing accomplishments and 
innovations throughout your agency 
include the development of a management 
policy, regulation, data system or other task 
that significantly enhances the economy, 

efficiency and effectiveness of an agency’s 
acquisition system or the federal 
acquisition system.

To be eligible for the Contracting Professional 
Excellence Award, candidates must:
● have made a noteworthy contribution to 

contracting operations or policy within 12 
months of the due date for nominations;

● have not less than 5 and not more than 15 
years of civil or military service as 
contracting officer, contract specialist, 
procurement analyst or purchasing agent, 
1101 series or related military specialty; 
and

● possess a Bachelor’s or Higher-level 
academic degree

Winner will receive $5,000 and, along with 
their supervisor, free admission to 2025 
NCMA World Congress where the award will 
be presented.

The Procurement Round Table is a nonprofit organization chartered in 1984 by former federal acquisition officials 
concerned about the economy, efficiency and effectiveness of the  federal acquisition system.

Send questions to Kenneth Oscar at: 
ken.oscar@verizon.net 

Call for Entries

Congratulations to 
the 2024 Award Winner:

Danielle Grunwald
General Services Administration

To nominate a professional, go to: 
https://procurementroundtable.org/Awards 
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